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        4th December 2024 

 

Dear Parents of children in Badger Class, 

 

We are really excited to tell you that Mrs Padfield and her husband are expecting a baby in 

May 2025. We are sure that you will join with us in sending our best wishes to them both and 

we look forward to meeting their new baby once he or she arrives.    

 

We are pleased to be able to tell you that Mrs Mackenzie has kindly agreed to cover until 

the end of the summer term. This is to ensure the children in Badger Class have consistency 

as they complete their time with us.  
  

With very best wishes. 

                 
Sue Boorman          Jo Padfield           

Headteacher   Deputy Headteacher  
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